FARRINGDON VILLAGE HALL CHARITABLE TRUST

Secretary and Parish Clerk: Mrs Claire Gibbs Tel: 07765 129409

Email: clerk@farringdonpc.org

KEY MESSAGES FROM A MEETING OF THE FARRINGDON VILLAGE HALL CHARITABLE TRUST

HELD IN THE GOLDEN PHEASANT FUNCTION ROOM ON 15TH MAY 2019 FROM 9:20PM

The meeting was held following the Annual Parish Meeting on 15th May 2019, at which the Councillors who were elected in the uncontested election on 2nd May 2019 took up their posts. The Parish Councillors are also the Trustees of the VHCT there was a need to hold a meeting to elect a new Chair and Vice-Chair of the VHCT.

VHCT meeting Key messages:

- Clive Elderton and Peter Durrant stood down as Trustees of the Farringdon Village Hall Charitable Trust (FVHCT) as they were no longer Parish Councillors - the Trust thanked Clive and Peter for their work for the Trust over the last four years and before, in the lead up to the sale of Massey's Folly in 2015.
- Councillor Tony Batley was elected as Chair of the FVHCT, with Councillor Mrs Nadine Farris as the Vice-Chair.
- The Parish Clerk, Mrs Claire Gibbs, was re-appointed to the roles as the Secretary and Treasurer of the FVHCT.